
Dear SouthSide Family Charter School Community, I was responsible for recording minutes of
our June 24, 2023 Board Meeting.This was our first meeting after the departure of Julie Cohrs
who would typically take meeting minutes. In order to record the minutes, I used an app on my
phone to record the audio so that I could transcribe at a later time. Unfortunately there was an
issue with the recording, and I was not able to retrieve the information.

Yours in Service,
Emmanuel”Manny”Duerson
Board Chair
Southside Family Charter School


